Full Name: ______________________
A#: _____________________________
Date: ___________________________

Letter to Immigration Officer Regarding Pending Application for Asylum
Dear Immigration Officer,
This letter is to inform you that I have filed an I-589 Application for Asylum, Withholding of Removal, and Protection Under the Convention Against Torture, due to my fear of harm if I am forced to return to my country of nationality. This application was filed with the [USCIS Asylum Office or Immigration Court] on [DATE]. A copy of [my USCIS I-589 Receipt Notice or first page of my I-589 Application date-stamped by the Immigration Court] is attached to this letter for your reference.	Comment by Sasha Bershad: Chose whichever is applicable. For Immigration Court, please insert which Immigration Court (location of filing).	Comment by Sasha Bershad: Choose whichever option highlighted in the brackets applies to your client.
I am being represented by an immigration attorney, and do not wish to speak with you nor sign any paperwork, without first speaking to my attorney. I wish to speak with my immigration attorney. Their contact information is: [insert attorney contact information].	Comment by Sasha Bershad: If you only provided limited representation to the client for document assistance under form EOIR-61, and do not feel comfortable assisting in this manner, you may remove this section.

